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Agenda 

 
10:30 1. Introductions   

 Harriet Tregoning, Chair 
 

10:35   2.  Briefing on the Final Results for the "What Would it Take?" Greenhouse Gas 
Reduction Scenario 
Monica Bansal, DTP  
The Task Force will be briefed on the final results of the "What Would It Take?" 
scenario, which starts with regional goals for reducing greenhouse gas emissions for 
2030 and beyond and examines how such goals might be achieved through increasing 
fuel efficiency, alternative fuel use, and improving travel efficiency.  This briefing will 
also include discussion of the final and technical reports for the scenario. 

 
11:25  3.  Discussion of Next Steps 

The Task Force will discuss next steps for the task force. A memo with 
recommendations submitted by Chair Tregoning is enclosed, along with the work 
statement for Section III.3.C Regional Studies from the FY2011 Unified Planning 
Work Program.   

 
11:45   4.  Adjourn 
 


